
 
To comply with the directives of President Donald 
Trump and Governor Bill Lee to stop the spread of 
Coronavirus the following is in effect: 

Citizens needing to conduct business at the McMinn 
County Courthouse are REQUIRED to call the office in 
which they need assistance before coming in person 
to the courthouse. The office will determine whether 
an in-person visit is required.  Any assistance that is 
not deemed immediately essential may be asked to 
wait until further notice. 

Many issues can be handled online or over the phone. 
If an emergency visit is needed, please enter and exit 
through the ground floor handicapped entrance on the 
left side of main entrance of courthouse. Sign in on 
form provided at entrance and the officer will assist 
you. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we 
navigate through this season in our country. View 
County Offices and Phone Numbers 
 


